The Cycling Forum – an update

At the last meeting of the Cycle Forum members heard an informative presentation from the Steve Essex, our regional coordinator of the National Cycling Strategy the main aim of which was to help members understand how Salford’s cycling strategy can fit into the national framework. Steve took our draft strategy away to have a closer look and will feedback his comments for the next meeting.

At the next meeting, 13th May, it is hoped that we will be in a position to pass the strategy for publication having taken on board comments from forum members and officers as well as input from the Greater Manchester Cycle Campaign. 

As well as the strategy the forum is considering ways to promote cycling generally and noted several initiatives not least of which is 

The Blue Peter Bikeathon to be held 4th May in Salford - volunteer helpers are required on the day just for a couple of hours more detail can be obtained from Masha Vitali  0161 793 2361.

We are also looking at Bike week commencing 14th June, and “in town without my car day” on 22nd September.

At the next meeting time we will consider the cycle routes in Salford. Members have been asked to nominate their best and worse routes and we will look at them with a view to improving the general standard of the network, in particular we will look at what type of provision works well and what practical measures can easily be taken.

If you would like a copy of the Cycle strategy or would like any further information or if you would like to make any comments prior to the next meeting please contact Peter Kidd on 793 3322 or if you are able feel free to attend the next meeting. 7 pm 13th May in a committee room at the Civic Centre. Though please let Peter know if intend to go.

